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September 26, 2022 

 

 

Ministry of the Solicitor General 

Hon. Michael Kerzner 

25 Grosvenor Street 

Toronto, ON  M7A 1Y6          Sent via email: Michael.kerzner@ontario.ca 

 

 

Hon. Minister Kerzner: 

 

Re: Grey Highlands Municipal Resolution 2022-571 re: Increased Speeding Fines 

 

Please be advised that the following resolution was passed at the September 7, 2022 meeting of 

the Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands. 

 

 

2022-571 

Dane Nielsen, Danielle Valiquette 

Whereas speeding has become a growing concern on our residential streets; 

and  

Whereas the culture of driver’s is that 20 km/h over the speed limit is 

considered normal; and 

Whereas the fines for street racing have increased significantly and we have 

seen a reduction in number of charges laid; and 

Whereas the fines for other speed infractions have remained unchanged; now 

Therefore be it resolved that the municipality of Grey Highlands lobby the 

Ministry of the Solicitor General to increase the fines for all levels of speeding; 

and 

That this motion be sent to AMO, ROMA, and all municipalities of Ontario to 

garner support. 

CARRIED. 

 

If you require anything further, please contact this office.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Raylene Martell 

Director of Legislative Services/Municipal Clerk 

Municipality of Grey Highlands 

 

Cc:  Association of Municipalities of Ontario 

 Rural Ontario Municipalities 

 All Ontario Municipalities 

 


